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NOTICE TO LESAUK TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the LeSauk Township Board of Supervisors will hold a 
public hearing on July 23, 2024, at 6:15 p.m. to consider an interim ordinance authorizing a 
study and imposing a moratorium on the operation of cannabis businesses.  
 
Those who would like to provide comment on the proposed ordinance are encouraged to mail, 
email, or leave a message with the Town Clerk by no later than noon on the day of the hearing.  
The comments received will be forwarded to the LeSauk Town Board of Supervisors and made 
part of the hearing record. 
 
Marlyce L. Plante 
LeSauk Township Clerk 
2293 Pinecone Road 
Sartell, MN  56377 
lesauktownship@gmail.com 
320-654-8565 
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